
Burlington Solid Waste Committee 

2/25/2016 

Meeting was called to order at 7:12 PM by chairman Robert Jorgensen. Present were Rob 

Jorgensen, John Hebert, Janet Schwartz, Tom Werle, and Paul Bystrak 

1. The Committee reviewed the Recyclables and MSW Collection Ordinance. The reviewed 

ordinance is a draft copy of the combined MSW and Recyclables Ordinances previously 

prepared by the Town Attorney. Further review of the Ordinance will occur at the next 

meeting. 

The next meeting will be held March 24, 2016 7:00pm 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM (Hebert/ Schwartz) 

 

Submitted by: 

Robert O. Jorgensen 

March 1, 2016 

 


